
    
  
     
 

 
  

 
 

Our Ref: MGLA111215-1140 
 

11 February 2016 
 
 
Dear ,  
 
Freedom of Information Act request 
 
Thank you for your request for information which the GLA received on 11th December 2015. We would 
like to apologise for the delay and hope it has not inconvenienced you unduly.   

Your request has been dealt with under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 and we can today provide 
you with a response to your request.   

You asked for the release of the following information: 

Details of all Greater London Authority (GLA) land disposed of between December 1st 2014 and 
December 1st 2015.  

For each site or piece of land, please specify:  

1. The address and postcode of the land.  

2. The name of the development it became part of.  

3. The date of disposal.  

4. Whether the land was sold freehold or through a development agreement and if so 
whether there was a lease with the purchaser(s) or developer(s).  

5. The name of the developer(s) or purchaser(s).  

6. If the land was disposed of for a residential development or mixed use please specify if 
possible the number or units to be sold at full market prices, the number of units for 
shared ownership, the number of units for 'affordable' rents and the number for 
'intermediate' rents.  

7. If the private and affordable mix of the development is still subject to planning 
permission please specify. 

 
In order to meet the requests above, please find a schedule of land disposals or have preferred 
development partners from the 1st December 2014 to 1st December 2015 attached to this letter.  
 
If you have any further questions relating to this matter, please contact me, quoting the reference at the 
top of this letter.   
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
Programme Manager 
 
If you are unhappy with the way the GLA has handled your request, you may complain using the GLA’s 
FOI complaints and internal review procedure, available at: 

 




